
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Robert Olender [mailto:rolender.law@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 10:48 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Fw: KDNF-LP 
 
Mohammed: 
  
On behalf of Word of God Fellowship, Inc. you are hereby requested to dismiss the pending 
request for STA (BSTA-20081224AAG) filed for Station KDNF-LP, Fort Collins, Colorado. 
  
Robert L Olender 
Counsel for Word of God Fellowship, Inc 
Koerner & Olender P.C. 
11913 Grey Hollow Court 
N. Bethesda, MD 20852 
301-468-3336 

 


